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December News





READING


We have been reading a lot of nonfiction books and learning about animals. The students wrote their own animal book.











MATH


We have just finished the unit focusing on story problems and larger numbers. We are beginning a unit on collecting and interpreting data.











SIGHT WORDS


The children have been doing well mastering the first 25 sight words. The next 25 are being sent home. Continue to practice the first 25, adding a few of the new pink words to the pile at a time until your child can master all 50 words.


Testing will begin in mid-January.





December 3rd – Santa visit


December 13th – Grinch Day


December 18th – Pajama Day


December 20th – Early Dismissal, 11:15


December 23rd to January 6th – Winter Break





I enjoyed meeting with so many of you to discuss your children during conferences. Enjoy the time off with your families. 











